Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 8-25-2014 04:29:17 pm

rahn.jama@yahoo.com <rahn.jama@yahoo.com> Mon, Aug 25, 2014 at 4:29 PM
To: hicole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at webmaster@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: August 25th, 2014 at 04:29PM (CDT).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Jama-Rahn

Telephone: 573/514-2318

Email Address: rahn.jama@yahoo.com

Topic (please be specific): City Utility Workers and their poor treatment/speaking to the public on the phone;
especially our most winerable citizens . Also, how | am still trying to get funds credited to my account and lost
payment fees. Very rude treatment is the usual treatment along with slow resolution of problems and lost
payment recovery or refund of fees.

IP:173.22.147.135
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment



